
Corrections & Clarifications:
   

 Olmsted designed Sudbrook in 1889, not 1884.

 Neither Olmsted nor the Sudbrook Company planned Sudbrook Park as a 
summer community.

 Most early homes in Sudbrook were built for year-round use; only 
a few were built strictly as "summer homes.”

 The Western Maryland Railroad played no part in the development of Sudbrook 
Park. Sudbrook was developed by a group of primarily Boston and Philadelphia 
capitalists.

 The 1973 Sudbrook Park National Register District contained 
about 90 acres, not 200.

 The Sudbrook hotel burned to the ground in 1926; it was not torn 
down in 1930.

 Frederick Law Olmsted, Sr. was not involved in the design of 
Roland Park. His son, Frederick Law Olmsted, Jr. and the Olmsted 
firm designed Plats 2 and 3 of Roland Park after 1895.

 Olmsted's name has no "a" in it.


